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Dear Sirs 

Re Liberty & Others 

The Tribunal wishes to apologise for and correct an error in its Determination of 22 June 

2015. The small number of documents in respect of which the Tribunal made the finding that 

there had been a breach by virtue of the exceeding of time limits for retention (and which 

have now been delivered to the Commissioner for safekeeping, insofar as not destroyed) in 

fact related to Amnesty International Ltd (the 4th Claimant in IPT/13/194/H) and not the 

Egyptian Initiative for Personal Rights (the 3rd Claimant in IPT/13/168-173/H). This mistaken 

attribution in our Determination, which has now been drawn to our attention by the 

Respondents, did not result from any failure by them to make disclosure. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sir Michael Burton 

President of the Investigatory Powers Tribunal 
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